
prayers for Laneõs wife, chil-

dren and entire family.  This 

was a tragic event to our entire 

membership.  Whether you 

knew Lane personally or not, 

we are all affected.  An injury 

to one is an injury to all.  

Events like this affect a lot of 

people in many different ways.  

We are all important to many 

friends and family.   This event 

is a sobering reminder of the 

inherent dangers the steel mill 

provides.  We must all work 

together to identify and elimi-

nate hazards.  It cannot be 

stated enough that one ounce 

of steel is worth an injury.  

No oneõs family deserves to 

receive news that we wonõt be 

coming home today.  We 

From the Presidentõs Desk... 
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  On May 1st of this year 
ArcelorMittal put to rest a 
very dear friend to many a 
coworker. For nearly 60 
years the #3 Pickler served 
as a very dear friend to so 
many employees, a number 
to large to calculate in 
terms of retires, currently 
active and those who 
where here for a short stint 

before moving on to dif-
ferent areas throughout 
our mills. So many of us 
believe she was put to rest 
way before her time and 
have hopes that some day 
she can be an asset to fu-
ture steel workers. But for 
the time being we must 
leave without any regrets 
and begin to build new 
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memories for ourselves 
and our fellow coworkers. 
Good luck to everyone 
affected by this loss and 
try to remember all the 
good times and most of all 
remember all the great 
people whose paths you 
crossed along the way. 

 

 

 

Asst. 

Griever 

David 

Barcelli 

 Brothers and Sisters of Local 

1011, 

I hope this edition of The Rec-

ord finds you and your family 

healthy and doing well.  I would 

ask that you take a moment to 

remember those who are off 

sick and those who are no long-

er with us.  I regret to inform 

you that since our last edition of 

the news letter, Brother Lane 

Watts passed from injuries sus-

tained on the February 8th acci-

dent in Utilities Dept.  I would 

ask that you have continued 
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that read this, you know exactly 
why Iõm writing about it. It seems 
when asked everyone knows per-
fectly well what the rules are, but 
when theyõre on the job the 
thought never crosses their mind. 
Oh, by the way this isnõt just 
aimed at the electrical people in 
this plant, itõs aimed at everyone. 
Every one of us has from time to 
time done a job that we knowing-
ly did in an unsafe way. And we 
made a conscious decision to do 
it. Either we didnõt have the right 
PPE for the job, took a short cut, 
or didnõt lock out. Why??? 

On Workers Memorial 
Day we honor those who have 
died on the job, and acknowledge 
the suffering experienced by their 
families, and in many cases their 
co-workers. We recommit our-
selves to making this a safer place 
to work. But getting back to the 
first sentence, the last three 
words, we canõt continue to let 
Workers Memorial Day and Safe-
ty Day òcome and goó. Every day 
has to be Safety Day for everyone 
here. Being safe has to be the first 
thing we think of each and every 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Another Workers Memorial Day, 
together with Corporate Health and Safe-
ty Day has come and gone. There were 
many positives throughout the plant. 
People went to safety presentations and 
participated in activities supposed to raise 
awareness on safety. Then, two days later 
there was another serious, potentially life 
threatening incident at our Hot Strip. A 
supervisor was trying to figure out why 
an electrical switch could not be turned 
on, opened the door with the power still 
going to the top of the switch, tried to 
just move the handle to the on position 
and the switch arced. He suffered 1st and 
2nd degree burns to his left hand and his 
face. This could have been at lot worse. 
He wasnõt wearing the appropriate PPE 
for the task he was doing. Why??? 

Iõm not writing about this be-
cause a supervisor was involved. Iõm sure 
there is going to be at least one or two 
(hopefully more) hourly electrical people 
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day. The days of thinking òweõve 
always done it this wayó or òit 
wonõt happen to meó must stop. 
Nobody comes to work with the 
intention of getting hurt, but itõs 
still happening. We have to ap-
proach every task on matter 
how small or routine it may 
seem, safely. 

We have a Memorial 
down at the Union Hall. The 
names on that Memorial are the 
names of our Brothers and Sis-
ters, who came to work one day 
never to return home again. 
They were all just doing their 
job, or in some cases trying to 
help their fellow workers. We all 
have to work together to ensure 
there is never another name 
added to the Memorial. We owe 
them, our families, and each 
other that commitment. 

 

 

Be Safe, 

Jack Shanley 

Safety Chairman  
Local Union 1011 

Safety 

with 

JACK 

CONGRATULATIONS  

RETIREES 

Below is a list of our most recent 

retirees.  

Best wishes and Godspeed on your 

journey. 

Marshall Davis   Blast Furnace;                    

Danny Bailey      Hot Strip;                             

Ken Borden      Coating;                                 

Eddie Hardin       SDF;                                       

Pat Huffmaster   Cold Roll;                                    

Ed Shreve      Blast Furnace;                    

Danny Walczak  Cold Roll 

Dan Walczak  

Danny Bailey  

Eddie Hardin  

Contactõs  


